
VILLAGE OF SCHAUMBURG 
---- PROGRESS THROUGH THOUGHTFUL PLANNING ----

OFFICE OF MAYOR TOM DAILLY 

December 27, 2023

Dear Conference Members: 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the Village of Schaumburg for the 

International Kennel Club Conference being held January 19-21, 2024, at the Renaissance 

Schaumburg Convention Center and Hotel that will host the Midwest premier dog show and 

one of America's most prestigious canine events. 

I am pleased you have chosen the Renaissance Schaumburg Convention Center and Hotel as 

the location to celebrate all the ways in which dogs enrich our lives and make our planet a 

better place. As a former owner of Siberian Huskies for 30 years and now a Golden Lab, I can 

tell you what a joy it is to have had dogs in my life. That said I hope- if your schedule 

allows-you will find some time to take advantage of our community's many amenities 

during your stay. 

Schaumburg is the largest center of economic development in the State of Illinois, outside 

the City of Chicago, but it is also very much a community of neighbors and neighborhoods. 

Quality of life is important to us and we are constantly working to enhance it for our 

community as well as those who come to visit. Schaumburg boasts more than 90 miles of 

bike paths, the Schaumburg Al Larson Prairie Center for the Arts with a 442-seat theater, 

gallery, outdoor stage, a beautiful baseball stadium, and the 135-acre Spring Valley Nature 

Center and Historic Farm site. Offering excellent schools, a superb park district, numerous 

houses of worship, and superior village services, Schaumburg is a wonderful place to live, 

work, and raise a family. 

Schaumburg is a village that is rich in culture, arts and tradition. We are also a community 

that recognizes the many benefits that man's best friend can provide to individuals and 

families. On behalf of our community, I wish you a productive and fulfilling convention 

dedicated to educating and displaying the various dog breeds that we have all come to 

know and enjoy. I trust that our accommodations in Schaumburg will be more than 

satisfactory, and I sincerely hope you will find a reason to come visit us again soon. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Dailly 

Village President 
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